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DPD raises $1,500 through the Pink Patch Project

The Duluth Police Department would like to thank everyone who donated and
supported the Pink Patch Project. This is the second year that the Duluth Police
Department participated in the campaign. With your support, we raised $1,572, with all
proceeds going directly to the American Cancer Society.

“This campaign is not only a great way to collect memorabilia from DPD, but it’s also a
way for the community to come together to help find a cure to all cancers,” said Chief
Mike Ceynowa. “I want to thank the public for your generosity in raising money towards
the American Cancer Society. We look forward to participating in the Pink Patch Project
campaign next year.”

Next October, we’ll be back for the third year to raise money for the American Cancer
Society through the Pink Patch Project campaign.
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